
NOTICE OF PLANNING 
COMMISSION 
VACANCIES 

This Notice is to advise that the 
Plymouth City Council has two 

Vacancies on the Planning Commission 

The Plymouth City Council is accepting Letters of lnterest from 
Citizens to fill two vacancies on the Planning Commission. 

Anyone who is interested in serving on this Advisory Board 
may submit their "Letter of Interest" to the City Clerk prior to 

4:30 P.M. on October 6, 2025. 

The appointments will be made at the regularly scheduled City 
Council Meeting on October 23, 2025, at 6 :30pm. 

September 25, 2025 Victoria McHenry, City Clerk 


